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MONTANE DRIVE
NATURAL GAS PROJECT

NATURAL GAS TESTING ACTIVITIES

Overview
We will replace approximately 550 feet of 
natural gas line and pressure test 1,500 feet of 
existing natural gas line south of and adjacent 
to Montane Drive and east of Soda Creek Road 
in Idaho Springs, Colorado.

This maintenance project allows us to continue 
to provide safe, reliable natural gas service 	
and enhances system resiliency during 	
extreme weather.

Safety
Public safety is at the foundation of all we do. 
The safety of the public around Xcel Energy’s 
natural gas system influences every decision 	
we make. If you suspect a natural gas leak, 
leave your home or business immediately. 
Once you are safely away, call 911, then Xcel 
Energy at 800-895-2999.

What to Expect
On Monday, July 24, 2023 between 7 a.m. 
and 5 p.m., we will conduct natural gas 
flaring activities near the intersection of 
Soda Creek Road and Montane Drive. 
Flaring is a procedure required to safely 
empty the existing natural gas line prior 
to construction activities. Schedules are 
subject to change.

No customer outages are expected to occur in 
association with this work.

If you are outside while flaring occurs, you 
might:

•	See a flame at the work area.
•	Smell the odorant added to natural gas, which 

has a sulfur or "rotten egg" odor, though it 
may smell differently to you.

•	Hear elevated levels of noise.

This map is a graphic and may not show exact locations.


